Chuck Greenfield

Subject: FW: Draft Visit Report

From: Ray Macchia [mailto:RMacchia@lawyoming.org]
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 1:58 PM

To: Chuck Greenfield

Subject: Re: Draft Visit Report

Hi Chuck,
I am at the Mountain West Directors meeting which is the reason for the delayed response.

I talked to the board about the report and everyone thought it was fair and accurate so we won't be submitting a
formal response.

Thanks again.
Ray

Sent from my iPhone



